

TENNESSEE TRAILS ASSOCIATION

P. O. BOX 733 OAK RIDGE, TENNESSEE 37830

Cumberland Mountain State Park January 19, 1974

Reply To:

Following a hike across Renegade Mountain and dinner at the Cumberland Mountain State Park Restaurant, officers of the TTA held a quarterly board meeting. Thirty nine members made the hike. Four officers, one director and seven members attended the meeting.

President Lily Rose Claiborne named Don Todd, Sr as head of the Conservation Education Committee, David Rhyne as head of the trails standard committee and Bob Brown as membership chairman.

Vice-president Ed Casey, who is also program director, and Ms. Claiborne suggested the following dates and places for the Spring activities: Feb. 16, trail work at Frozen Head State Park; Mar. 16, trail work and board meeting at Standing Stone State Park; Apr. 20, wild flower hike at Frozen Head State Park and Apr. 27, joint hike with SMHC at Cumberland Gap National Park.

David Shupe, CT supervisor, reported that he was moving to Crossville to be more centrally located for his work on the CT. He also said that Joe Gaines had asked for the TTA to help in conducting a school on how to construct a hiking trail. TTA was also asked to provide volunteer workers to help in constructing state park trails.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Recording Secretary TTA